BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO

NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 2, 1975

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL!!!!!!

FIRST I WOULD LIKE TO WELCOME OUR TWO NEW MEMBERS, DON ARQUETTE, AND TOM FUCHS, WHO WERE VOTED INTO THE CLUB AT LAST MEETING.

ELECTIONS OF OFFICERS WERE HELD, SO FOR THOSE UNABLE TO ATTEND, YOUR NEW OFFICERS FOR THE YEAR ARE, PRESIDENT: MIKE TODD, VICE PRESIDENT: ACE FREEMAN, SECRETARY; LIZ SMITH, TREASURER: ANNE FREEMAN, AND ROAD CAPTAIN: BOB KLEAR.

I HAVE A LITTLE REMINDER FROM OUR PRESIDENT, AND TREASURER, THAT ALL DUES ARE DUE BY NEXT MEETING. ALSO ANY INANITON FEES, THAT HAVE NOT BEEN PAID. IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND THE COMING MEETING, ANNE WOULD APPRECIATE YOUR SENDING HER A CHECK IN THE MAIL. UPON PAYMENT OF DUES YOU WILL RECEIVE YOUR NEW MEMBERSHIP CARD FROM HER.

OUR ANNUAL BANQUET, AGAIN THIS YEAR WAS: QUIT A SUCCESS, WITH ABOUT 37 PEOPLE ATTENDING. GUEST FROM OUT OF TOWN, WERE VERN AND GLORIA HANSEN, FROM DETROIT, AND STAN AND CAROL KAIN, FROM CLEVELAND. THERE WERE PLENTY OF DOOR PRIZES, AND THANKS TO MEMBER, AND DEALER HARMEN KERNES, AS HE DONATED A GOOD SHARE OF THE DOOR PRIZES.

PROSPECTIVE MEMBER, HOMER SALLEY, ANNOUNCED AT LAST MONTHS MEET*
ING, THAT THE TOLEDO UNIVERSITY WOULD BE GIVING AN 8 WEEK COURSE IN
MOTORCYCLE RIDING. HE SAID THEY WOULD HAVE TWO CLASSES, ONE WOULD BE
FOR LEARNERS, AND ONE WOULD BE FOR EXPERIANCE RIDERS. HE DID NOT KNOW
AT THAT TIME, WHAT THE FEE WOULD BE, OR ALL THE DETAILS, BUT HE SAID
HE WOULD TRY TO HAVE IT BY THE NEXT MEETING.

AGAIN FOR THOSE OF YOU THAT WERE UNABLE TO ATTEND LAST MONTHS MEETING, THE MEMBERSHIP VOTED TO HOLD ARE ANNUAL RALLY, ON MAY 30, 31, AND JUNE 1.

ANOWHER EVENT YOU MIGHT LIKE TO MARK ON YOUR CALENDER, IS THE MINI RALLY, WHICH IS SPONSERED BY THE DETROIT, AND BATTLE CREEK CLUBS. IT WILL BE HELD ON MAY 3 AND 4.

ANYONE WHO WOULD LIKE TO ORDER A CLUB JACKET, BRING YOUR MONEY TO THE MEETING, AND I'LL TAKE YOUR ORDER. THEY RUN ABOUT \$7.00 EACH.

OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON MONDAY JANUARY 13th, AT 8:00 P.M., AT THE HOME OF BOB AND RUTH BOYD'S. THEY LIVE AT 4015 MCGREGOR LANE. HOPE TO SEE ALL OF YOU THERE!!!!!

YOUR SECRETARY,

LIZ SMITH